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President’s Message 

Hello All,  
As summer is now upon us, we have a few changes to remind you of.  First, we have a new email address: 
 turtlerockwomensclub@gmail.com.  You will be receiving the newsletter from this address, and you may send any 
news, pictures of outings, or pictures of family milestones to this address.  Since the newsletter will have a slightly 
different format, please bear with us as we work through any issues.  Many of you send updates of fun pictures and 
activities of your families, look for those in our weekly updates throughout June. 
As a board, we thought it would be best to have speakers when the majority of our membership is in attendance at 
luncheons.  As a group, we decided to have speakers in October, November, and January through April, for a total of 
six months throughout the year.  We WILL NOT be having a luncheon in July, due to the fourth of July holiday.  Also, 
I am told that Bunco will be taking a break in July and August as well.  Please see the newsletter for more details on 
this and other TRWC activities.  
Have yourself a safe and happy summer season! 
Until next time,  
Kim   

 

        A Tribute to Grace Cooney  
“Just ask Grace and she will know”, and she does!  Now the question heard is “What will we do without 
Grace?” She has even helped us answer that.   She remains a resource to our Club, but now as a 
participating member.  
Healthy organizations, like the Turtle Rock Women’s Club, change as the membership becomes more of 
a mixture of younger members, along with those who have been a part of the early years.  Who knew in 
2004, the year that Grace became President, that there would be mahjong, water aerobics, yoga, and the 
myriad other activities that are available to members now?   
She, along with a few other early members, created our By-Laws which remain guides for us today.  She 
has been supportive of change, used her computer skills to faithfully deliver our weekly newsletter, 
collected the information for our luncheon food choices, and acted as a resource for both small and large 
questions.  And that is only the start of her list!  
It is with gratitude that we thank Grace for everything she has done for this Club, and we honor her with 
our fondness for her attention to even the small details that result in events that please us all.  We know 
that her interest in the Club will continue as she becomes a member like the rest of us.  In sum, Grace is 
the “glue” which knits us together from the past into the vital Club we all enjoy today! 
Written by Dixie Platt  
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WELCOME NEW MEMBER 

 

Melody Barackman 
8200 Nice Way 

757-692-9886 

mbarackman@gmail.com 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS - SAVE THE DATE 

June 5 Luncheon at Miguel’s on Siesta Key 

June 8 
Cocktail Party at Community Center at 5:30 PM 

June 19 Theater Outing - Around the World in 80 Days - SOLD OUT!!! 

July Luncheon cancelled 

August 7 Luncheon at Turtles 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
TRWC June Cocktail Party! 
        Your HOST ~ Melody Barackman and Deirdre Cronin 

Join us June 8 at 5:30 - 9:00 PM, for the Belmont Stakes “Test of the Champion” 
cocktail party at the TRCC.  Ladies wear your best fascinator hat. Gents wear your 
horse racing for fedora, boater, jockey or other hat.  BYOB and bring an appetizer or 
dessert to share.  Ice will be provided.  Guests are welcome. 
The party will start early because the race will be broadcast live on the TRCC TV 
around 6:30 PM.  A photo booth with props and you as the jockey will be available for 
picture-taking.  So bring your smartphone! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

 

 
Anne Bruno 

June 4  

 

 
Bette Blitzer-

Mills 
June 9 

 

 
Judy Bentz 

June 10 

 

 

 Deena Dell 
       June 15 

 

 
    Patricia Carnes 

June 16 

 

 
Melinda Adams 

June 18 



 

 
Sue Innes 

        June 26 

 

 
Sharon  Newman 
    June 26 

 

  
 

Beverly Nikkari 
June 26 

 

 
June Peters 

June 28 

 

 
     Pat Graham 

June 28 

 
 

 
Update from the TR Activities Team  

This month we traveled to the Asolo Repertory Theatre for a guided backstage 

tour.  In addition to learning the history of the theatre we also toured the 

backstage and the costume design center.   What an amazing morning! 

 

What’s Coming Up?    
For July we are planning a movie and lunch outing in downtown Sarasota.   
 Then we will take a break for August and have already planned our September 

outing to Big Cat Habitat.  
 

Save the date for this exciting outing scheduled for  September 19th.  It will be a 
grand adventure including a guided tour, a choice of shows and all day long 
admission to the Wildlife Sanctuary.   

Other plans include an Autumn Turtle Rock Progressive dinner as well as a 
cooking series where several of our talented neighbors share their cooking 
secrets and demonstrate how to create a wonderfully delicious dish.    Perhaps 
you have a favorite recipe you would like to share, let us know so we can add 
you as a chef for one of these sessions.      

 
 
OTHER TRWC ACTIVITIES  

We also have several smaller group activities that are held on an ongoing basis.  These smaller groups 

are a great way to make new friends in the neighborhood. Many are looking for new members to join in 
the fun.  If you are interested and have questions about a specific group please contact the activity 

organizer. Please do let us know if you have any suggestions on fun things to do.  We have already 

received some suggestions and are working to include them in our calendar.  We look forward to seeing 

you at our events! 

Daytime Book Group 
 
This month the Book Club will 

meet June 19 to discuss Before 

We Were Yours by Lisa 

Wingate. Any questions, contact 

Sora Yelin 926-4534 

Evening Book Group 
Are you looking for an evening 
of great conversation and a 

chance to learn about new books 

and authors.  Contact Paula 

Griffin  at 
griffpygriff@gmail.com to join 

the fun.  

Tennis Group 
This group meets on Tuesday 
mornings at 8:30 am on the 

courts of the Community Center. 

Information on joining or 

questions please call Beryl 

Perry 706-3111 

mailto:griffpygriff@gmail.com


 

Bowling Group 
 

The Bowling Group gathers at 

the Gulf Gate AMF Bowling 
Center on Rt. 41 (next to 

Outback) Tuesdays at 1:00 pm. 

 Open to all members and non-
members alike.  For more info 

call Karen Bradley 953-1336 

Bridge Players 
This fun card game is played at 

the Community Center on 

Tuesday and Friday. Those 
willing to be put on a substitute 

list please call for availability 

Call Charlotte Hase 923-6660 
Duplicate Bridge at the 

Community Center on the 2nd 

and 4th Friday of each month. 

 Contact Mary Ann Gates 927-

5367 
 

Mahjong  
A fun and challenging tile game, 

played at the Community Center 

on Mondays from 1-4 pm. 
 Call Judy Bentz 412-848-0950 

or Mary Lou Thrush 704-502-

2316 for more info. 
 

We will teach beginners, 

regulars can set their own 

tables.Time and place is ongoing 
for the entire year so come and 

join us for fun! 

Water Aerobics 
Mary Ann Gates leads a group 

exercise at our Community Pool 

on Tuesdays and Thursdays 
from 9:30 - 10:30 am.  If you 

would like to join please contact 

Mary Ann Gates 927-5367 

Bunco Night 
Bunco is played on the third 

Wednesday of each month from 

6:00 pm - 8:00 pm at the 
Community Center; bring $5.00 

to play.  RSVP needed - please 

contact Kathrin Harris 926-

9494 or 

kathrin2020@verizon.net 
 

Golf Group 
Join us for golf at Village Green 

on Tuesdays.  Assemble at 10:15 

for a 10:30 tee off.  Lunch 
follows in the clubhouse.  For 

more information call Sandee 

McCracken 922-0791 

Aqua Zumba 
Zumba classes meet at the TR 

Community Pool on Mondays at 

3 pm with professional Brazilian 
teacher, Sandra Bellino, who 

uses real Zumba music! For 

more info Sheila 927-3654 or 
sbrumberg9473@gmail.com 

 Knitting & Needlework 
This group meets at members’ 

homes on the 2nd and 4th 

Wednesday of each month. 
 New members, including 

beginners, are always welcome. 

 For more information contact 

Edie Wolf 929-9209 
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